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Graduation 2021
The proposed 2021 graduation 
schedules provide that no graduation 
will be conducted prior to the last 
student day.

All ceremonies will be held at a JCPS 
school or facility with controlled 
entrance, limited capacity and will 
follow all current Health Department 
and Kentucky Department of Education 
(KDE) health and safety guidelines, 
including mask wearing and social 
distancing. 



Graduation 2021

● Schools will hold ceremonies on their football fields. 

● Schools which do not have stadiums (Brown, Liberty, Phoenix, Georgia 
Chaffee Teenage Parent Program, and Jefferson County High School) will 
use the football facilities at other high schools.  

● The Graduating Class for each school will be divided into groups appropriate 
to meet the current Health Department/KDE guidelines and stadium capacity.

● Schools may have between one and five ceremonies, depending on the 
number of groups of graduates in the class.  

● Each graduate will receive an allotted number of admission tickets to 
distribute to family members. The total number of tickets will be based upon 
the current Health Department/KDE guidelines for outside stadium bleacher-
style seating.



● Ceremonies will be conducted on Thursday, May 27 at 
5:30 p.m. and 7:30 p.m.; and on Friday, May 28 at 9 a.m., 
11 a.m., 2 p.m., 4 p.m., and 6 p.m.; and Saturday, May 29
at 10 a.m. and 12 noon. Each individual school will 
decide which times they will utilize.

● If inclement weather occurs, ceremonies will move to 
June 1.

● School Board members will decide the session(s) they 
will attend at each of their schools.

● Each school will decide how to include the Class of 2020 
in their celebrations.

Graduation 2021



Questions 
and Feedback


